
 
 
 
 

                                     
 

 

COMPANHIA DE SANEAMENTO DO PARANÁ 

CVM REGISTRY No. 01862-7   CNPJ No. 76.484.013/0001-45 
 
 

NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

                           
Companhia de Saneamento do Paraná “Sanepar”, “Company”, in compliance with 

the provisions of CVM instructions and in addition to the Notice to the Market released 

on September 14, 2021, hereby advises its shareholders, investors and the market at 

large that the Board of Directors of the Regulatory Agency for Delegated Public Services 

of Paraná (“AGEPAR”), at its 1st/2022 Ordinary Meeting, approved the Resolution No. 

003/2022, that deals with the billing treatment of the first residential sewage connection 

by Sanepar, which was object of Public Consultation No. 005/2021. 

 

The Resolution establishes the exemption from charging the first connection to the 

sewage collection network for residential customers participating in “Água Solidária 

Program” (contained in Art.1 of State Decree No. 9606, of December 1, 2021) and for 

the Regular Residential Tariff category, located in Municipalities that have not yet 

reached the goal of 90% of sewage service established in Federal Law 14.026/2020. 

The investments resulting from these connections will be part of the Regulatory Asset 

Base (RAB), which will receive capital remuneration and will be recomposed via 

Regulatory Reintegration Quota (QRR). 

 

More information can be obtained at AGEPAR's website (Portuguese only): 

https://www.agepar.pr.gov.br/Pagina/Leis-e-Atos-3 

 

 

Curitiba, February 1st, 2022. 

 

  

Abel Demetrio 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This is a free translation for informative purposes only, without any legal validity. The original text in Portuguese is the only 
legal version and must be consulted in order to elucidate any doubts or conflicts. 


